
 

 

 

 

 

Hello Citizens, 

We are seeing signs of Spring even though the weather is not always cooperating.  Let’s hope it 
will improve soon. 

In the meantime we are seeing more people out and about in town.  While this is great to see 
we also need to remember to drive more carefully in town.  The children are outside playing 
and don’t always pay attention to what is going on around them.  We also have numerous 
people on off road vehicles and motor bikes around town.   To other drivers, please be careful 
and to those of you riding or driving the vehicles remember there are rules and laws that must 
be obeyed.  The laws fall under the jurisdiction of the Sheriff’s office.  Please take time to read 
the laws or contact the Sheriff and his deputies to make sure you are obeying those laws. 

Don’t forget our Clean Up Week is May 13th through the 18th.   We urge everyone to get out and 
participate.  We will have the city dump truck available for yard trash. (Please do not deposit 
household garbage).  Also, there is one change to announce.  The container to be used to 
deposit tires will be located at the county transfer station, not here in Tetonia.  We also have 
bags available for people who are interested in clearing our roadsides of trash.  You can pick up 
the orange bags at the city office and deposit them in the truck provided.  We would really 
appreciate the help. 

We will also be celebrating Arbor Day on May 14.  The ceremony and tree planting this year will 
be at the elementary school.  The students at the Tetonia Elementary have prepared a program 
and will participate in the event.  Everyone in the community in invited and encouraged to 
attend. 

Now that the weather has improved, we are receiving many reservations for our parks and our 
tables and chairs.  If you are planning an event this summer be sure to reserve the day.  You can 
do this by calling Jacque at the city office. 

We would like to wish all our mothers in the community a very Happy Mother’s Day!!  We also 
encourage everyone to have a wonderful and safe Memorial Day! 

 

Respectfully, 

Gloria Hoopes 

 


